
Extraordinary Ministers:   
How to Invite Someone to Participate  

 

1. Use the Intercessory Prayer Partnership prayer card to issue invitations to those 
to whom you bring Holy Communion.  The prayer card contains an explanation of  
the ministry and a Prayer for Evangelization that can be prayed daily.   

 
2. If  the person would like to become a prayer partner, please submit their name and 

(if  applicable) email address to the contact listed below.  
 
3. The email address would be used to receive the quarterly communication that 

contains specific prayer intentions and other updates.    
 
4. If  a person does not have an email address, the Extraordinary Minister of  Holy 

Communion may submit their own email address to receive the newsletter, print it 
and distribute it to the Prayer Partners. 

 

To order more prayer cards, register names or for more information, please contact: 
 
 
 

 

The Archdiocese of  Philadelphia Intercessory Prayer Partnership supports the 
Church’s great mission of  evangelization - bringing the Good News of  Jesus Christ 
to the world - through the ministry of  prayer.  Our Intercessory Prayer Partners 
commit to offering their prayers, joys and sufferings to God for the conversion of  
souls to Jesus Christ and His Church.  All are welcome to join this ministry, and 
particularly those who are sick or homebound.   

Intercessory  
Prayer Partnership: 
Ministry for those who are  
Sick or Homebound 

Meghan Cokeley, Director  

Office for the New Evangelization 

  mcokeley@archphila.org • 215-587-5630 

 

www.phillyevang.org/ipp 


